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Setting	(and	Keeping)	Appropriate	Limits	
for	Young	Children	

Join	us	for	a	virtual	conversation,	BYOC	(Bring	Your	Own	Coffee!)	

Hosted	by	the	East	AM	teaching	team.	

 

      

Date:	

								Tuesday,	February	23,	2021	 	

     Time:		

								2:00-3:00	pm	

					Location:	

								Online	via	Zoom	

	

	
	
Children	are	natural-born	explorers,	so	setting	limits	for	them	can	be	a	big	challenge	for	the	adults	
in	their	lives.	Whether	for	safety,	appropriate	uses	of	materials,	play	with	others,	or	values	that	are	
important	to	you	as	a	parent,	the	limits	you	set	for	children’s	behavior	are	important	guides	for	
their	development.	This	expert	group	of	Bing	teachers	will	help	you	understand	the	kinds	of	limits	
that	are	appropriate	for	young	children	and	offer	strategies	for	how	to	frame	and	maintain	them	at	
home.			
	
	

These	events	are	open	to	adults	of	the	Bing	Nursery	School	Community.	
To	learn	more	about	upcoming	events,	visit	our	website: bingschool.stanford.edu/parents 


